
      29.09.17                     

 This week  : 
 
Swimming on Tuesday went very smoothly and the children have now all been 
assessed according to their swimming ability in readiness for classes next week. 
 
Our school harvest festival celebration at the church on Wednesday was very 
successful. We have wonderful singers in Diamond Class and everyone was 
impressed by their rendition of “Cauliflowers fluffy “. It was also lovely to see the 
contributions from other year groups too. Thank you for your kind gifts of food 
which will be sent to local foods banks.  
 
 
We have also been encouraging the children to grow their communication and 
collaborative skills by setting up “Learning Buddies”. The idea being that children 
will have the opportunity of developing relationships with everyone in the class. 
This is very much based on promoting our school values of being inclusive and 
adaptable.  
 

                     
  
 
 
Our Christmas card designs should be finished this week and sent for printing. The 
children have worked extremely hard on these - I will let you know when they will 
be available for you to purchase. 
 
Next week : 

• Spelling investigation and timetables check on Monday  
 

• Swimming on Tuesday 
 
                                                Mrs Moncrieff 

 


